
Present:  Peter, Jon, Bing, Lynn 

1.  The minutes of the January 16th meeting were approved with the correction of deleting Elizabeth’s 
name from the list of attendees. 

2.  Community Choice aggregation:  Peter shared that the state DPU has given the go-ahead at last on 
this process, and the designated aggregator Colonial Power is scheduling a meeting with the 13 towns 
who are interested.  It will be a slow process. 

3.  The solar Invitation to Bid issued by FRCOG was discussed (it was later cancelled; see discussion in 
next month’s meeting). 

4.  Other projects: 

• Other solar:  possibly at the Transfer station?  We’ll need to wait to see how much $$ might be 
left over after the solar bids come in.  There was a discussion about a possible expanded shed if 
a new compactor is bought; however, Jon shared that this is a very preliminary discussion. 

• Mass Save/Home Energy audits:  we decided to check back with Alyssa to see if she still might 
have Technical Assistance funding to assist us in developing a program to help town residents 
with energy efficiency improvements. 

• Colrain Central School:   Lynn will be meeting with the Mohawk Maintenance/Facilities group on 
next Monday to begin the conversation about possible improvements there (with funding from the 
next cycle; i.e. well into the future).  

Meeting adjourned at 7:35 pm. 


